

Committee Newsletter

December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Christmas holidays are nearly here. Merry Christmas from your Committee!

New Deputy Manager

We welcome our new Deputy Manager Mrs Emma Jackson, who started on the 27th November and has already made a great impact with the children. Emma comes to us from another pre-school setting with a wealth of experience and ideas.

Pre-School Christmas Party



On Wednesday 19th December, all the children are invited to their Christmas Party. It will be a fun filled time with soft play being supplied by Elf Sitters & Tots of Fun along with games, party food and a visit from Father Christmas.

Thank you to Ann and the staff for organising everything and we hope they will all have a lot of festive fun.

Christmas Bazaar, Thank you!



Thank you to all parents and families for your support and donations for this years Christmas Bazaar.

Also, a big thank you to the parents, staff, friends and the committee for all the help on the day. It was hard work but it was worth it to see so many happy little faces on the children there. We were able to raise just over £1,000 (after all costs deducted), which is fantastic.

This money will be going towards funding some new opportunities for the children in the near future, stay and play activity days and also this years Christmas party.

Other recent fundraising news

A Quiz night in October raised just under £500, thank you to all who attended and supported this event.

Also the Cricklade Fun Run Committee has donated £200 to the Pre-School. A big thank you to them for this kind gesture. A Thank You card will be sent on behalf of the children and staff.

Always on the look out for new Committee Members

The Pre-School is a charity and we need a committee to be able to run. It is a great way to meet new people and have a say in how your child's Pre-School is run. You may want to be a supporter of the fundraising team, or want to use your skills in helping the Pre-School in other ways.

If you are interested in joining or want to find out more about how you could get involved, please email your Chair, Karen at chair.playgroupcricklade@btinternet.com.